
After a great deal of consideration, our museum’s Board of Directors has decided 
to postpone our hangar dance currently scheduled for October 2, 2021. 

The TWA Museum Hangar Dance has been rescheduled for  

April 23, 2022!   

 

If you have already made a reservation we will hold it for you on the new date.  If 
you can’t make it on the new date, let us know and we will refund your payment, 

or please consider making it a donation to the museum! 

The decision to reschedule the dance is directly related to concerns about the   ex-
istence of the new delta variant of the Covid-19 virus.  We want to ensure a safe 
and comfortable environment for all our guests and October 2nd is just too close 

for us to feel confident about it.  

Certainly this has been a challenging time for us all and unfortunately, it appears to 
not be over quite yet.  Nevertheless, the TWA Museum continues to remain opera-

tional and committed to our mission.  This is all due to the generosity of our do-
nors, the pride and dedication of our volunteers and our wonderful visitors, who 

have come to the museum in large numbers over this spring and summer.  Despite 
all that has happened, we are enthusiastic about our great museum and its future.  

It’s in this spirit that we hope to see you at our hangar dance on  

April 23, 2022!   
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